ANNOUNCEMENT

Date: November 21, 2011
To: Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited

Subject: Update on the Contact Office on Vibhavadi-Rangsit Road, Bangkok

We refer to our announcement date November 7, 2011 in relation to the temporary relocation
of the contact office on Vibhavadi-Rangsit Road, Bangkok due to the flood situation and
unusually high water level in certain areas of Bangkok.

We would like to inform that our contact office on Vibhavadi-Rangsit Road resumes normal
operation from Monday, November 21, 2011 onwards.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

e

Ueychai Tantha-Obhas
Director and Executive Vice President
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